Kubolaq,

ORDERING SYSTEM UPDATE

At Kubota Tractor Corporation, we are committed to
enhancing our services to better meet your needs.
As part of this commitment, we will be upgrading
our ordering systems from January 1 - January 19.

During this transition, we cannot ship new orders for
parts, attachments and implements. Our dedicated
dealer network is proactively stocking essential items
and collaborating with neighboring dealers to ensure
you receive the support you expect from Kubota.
While some parts may not be available until after
January 20, we appreciate your patience and are
confident the new system will better handle all your
future needs.
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